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Welcome back 

We hope you had a lovely half term break with your children and are ready to enjoy the 

final summer term together. There are always lots of events during this half term so keep 

up to date with everything through the newsletters and our School App. 

Online games 
There have been lots of articles in the press in the last week about the dangers of some of the 

newest online games, particularly Fortnite. I encourage parents to read them as they explain 

about the dangers to your child’s brain development and the impact on behaviour. 

Uniform Sale 

We are planning to hold a sale of good quality second hand uniform on  

Friday 29th June. We will have 2 sessions available 8.45-9.15am and 3.15-3.45pm 

If you have any spare uniform your child has grown out of please send it in for the sale. 

All items will be 50p towards school funds. 

Homework / Reading diaries: 

Several children are repeatedly not completing homework or not reading with an adult 
every week. It is vitally important that children get into good routines of completing their 
homework every week and read regularly.  
We have decided to start a playtime detention for those children who haven’t completed 
homework / had their reading diary signed to encourage them to get into a good routine. 
Please support your child in their homework and check they have completed it on time. 

Dates for your Diary: 

18th June – Y4 trip to Recycle Centre, Cross Green 

18th June – New Rec class drop in 2-3pm 
19th June – Year 2 trip to the Jewish Heritage Centre 
20th June – New Rec class drop in 9-10am 
20th June – Theatre Group visiting school 
26th June – Meeting for Year 5 parents about the new arrangements for Confirmation 
27th June – New Rec Class Open Morning 
29th June – Uniform Sales (second hand) 8.45am and 3.15pm 

6th July – FOSP Family BBQ at 7pm – letter coming soon to order tickets 
9th July - 7-a-side Football Tournament  
13th July – KS2 Trip to Filey 
17th July – Sports Day 
18th July - Year 6 Leavers Mass at 7pm with refreshments after in school 
20th July - End of Term Mass / School Closes for the Summer holiday. 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – Clubs finish at 4.15pm 

 Class  WB 18.6.18 WB 25.6.18 

Monday Y5/6 Brass Band Yes Yes 

Monday Y3 Art Club NO NO 

Monday Y4,5&6  Football - boys NO Yes 

Tuesday  Y3  Cookery Club NO Yes 

Wednesday Y4/5 Dance Yes Yes 

Thursday Y4,5&6 Football - girls Yes Yes 

Thursday Y3&4 Recorders NO Yes 

Thursday  Y3&4 Basketball  Yes Yes 

Friday Y5&6 Multi Skills (Hall) Yes Yes 
 

We now have a School Jotter App! 
It’s easy to download:  

Go to either Googleplay on an Android phone or App Store for iphone users. 

Search for School Jotter 

Enter the school postcode: LS97QL (no spaces) or scroll down to Find St Patrick’s Leeds.    Install. 

 

Lexia Clubs 
Morning sessions 
(8.15-8.40am) 

 WB 18.6.18 WB 25.6.18 After school  
 (3.10-3.45pm) 

 WB 18.6.18 WB 25.6.18 

Tuesday  Yes Yes Monday Yes Yes 

Wednesday Yes Yes Tuesday Yes Yes 

Thursday Yes Yes Wednesday Yes Yes 

Milk and Dinner Money 
Please ensure all Milk & Dinner Money is paid up to date by the half term holiday. 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child’s PE kit is in school every day during the last half term as we 

sometimes have extra opportunities for PE activities. Many thanks. 

Health Week 
We have rearranged the date for our Health week to Week beginning 2nd July.  

If you can help or support school in any of our activities during this week please let Mrs 

Kneeshaw know. We focus on having a Healthy body, mind and soul. 

We will prepare and learn about healthy food, hygiene, physical fitness, personal safety, ways 

to feel at peace with ourselves etc.  

GDPR forms 
Please return any forms / letters we sent home before the holidays as soon as possible 

please.  


